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Safeguarding over Christmas 
If a child is in immediate danger please ring 999 

 

If you have serious concerns about a child: 

Stoke On Trent Safeguarding 01782 235100 

Stoke On Trent Safeguarding out of hours Emergency Duty Team  01782 234234 

Staffordshire First Response 08001313126 

 

NSPCC: 

If you are worried about a child please email help@nspcc.org.uk 

Call 08088005000 

Email: help@nspcc.org.uk 

 

Childline: 

Call: 08001111 or visit www.childline.org.uk 

 

Samaritans: 

Call 116123 

 

New Era: 

Free and confidential support to all those affected by domestic abuse. 

Call 03003033778 

As the end of the first term approaches I would like to wish all of our school community a very 

happy and peaceful Christmas. It has been a very busy first term with plenty packed in but I 

have loved every minute and I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their 

warm welcome, the staff for their hard work and dedication and the pupils for their brilliance, 

sense of fun and willingness to have a go and be the best version of themselves.  

Thank you to all parents and carers for their support. I hope all families have a good rest and 

come back ready for an exciting, fun packed 2025.   

Mr P Moore 

Principal 

 

School Opens on Tuesday 7th January to pupils. 


